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Absolutely. It is the best engineering university in the South of the country 
  
Regards 
  
Dr. S. Sohail H. Naqvi 
Executive Director 
Higher Education Commission 
Islamabad, H9 
Pakistan 
Tel: +92 51 444 8369 
Fax: +92 51 925 7505 
www.hec.gov.pk  
  
From: Liesha Northover [mailto:l.northover@auqa.edu.au]  
Sent: Thursday, June 12, 2008 11:07 AM 
To: Dr. Sohail naqvi 
Subject: NED, Pakistan 
  
Dear Sohail 
  
Can you please advise if NED University of Engineering & Technology is in good standing with HEC? 
  
Kind regards 
  
Liesha Northover 
APQN Administrator 
Asia-Pacific Quality Network (APQN) 
  

 
  
Australian Universities Quality Agency (AUQA) 
Level 10, 123 Lonsdale Street 
Melbourne Victoria 3000 
AUSTRALIA 
  
Ph: +61 3 9664 1039 
Fax: +61 3 9639 7377 
Web: www.apqn.org 
  


